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SCHOOL FUNDRAISING

We are so lucky to have such supportive families at St.
Mary’s and we do not take it for granted.  The school hasn’t
had a fundraising group for a while now and it is something
I would like to re-establish.  We have a few projects in mind

for this year that we need to raise money for. If this is
something that you would like to be involved in there will be

a meeting on Thursday 12th October at 2.30pm.  All are
welcome - the more the merrier! 

IMPORTANT DATES
20th October  - Harvest Festival 2.30pm
26th October - DISCO
3.45 - 4.45 (Y1,2,3)
5.00 - 6.00 (Y4,5,6)

HALF TERM
30th Oct - 3rd Nov

7th November 
 Y6 Parents evening
YN-Y5 Parents invited in to look at child’s books. 
3.15 - 4.15

We need you!
GOVERNOR VACANICES

We currently have 2 Governor Vacancies.  A Parent Governor and
Foundation Governor vacancy.

Governors play a vital role in the school.  If you want to find out
more, please message me or come in for a chat.  You can find out

more here:
https://www.governorsforschools.org.uk/app/uploads/2018/10/

The-role-of-a-school-governor.pdf  

Prayer by Alexia Y5

CELEBRATION LUNCH

There is a special lunch menu
on Thursday and I know it’s
everyone’s favourite!  Every

child that has a lunch on
Thursday will be entered into

a prize draw!  There will be
fantastic prizes available for
every year group.  You’ve got

to be in it, to win it!

TERM TIME HOLIDAYS
Any holiday taken in term time will not be authorised by
the school. Out of courtesy I expect you to inform the
school if you are taking your child out.  please read for

more guidance:
https://www.sandwell.gov.uk/downloads/file/176/holida

ys-in-term-time

FOOTBALL
We have lots of enthusiastic footballers at St. Mary’s.  
We would like to put a Y5/6 football team together to

attend fixtures and competitions.  If there are any
parents who could support with training after school

it would be brilliant!
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On Friday 22nd September we
held our annual ‘Service of

Welcome’.  Our Reception and
Y6 children and families came

together.  Our Reception
children were presented with

our blue ties making them part
of our school family.  Our Y6

pupils were presented with Gold
ties to make them stand out as

role models in our school.   It was
a lovely service and it was
wonderful to see so many

families that were able to join
us.

Our Pupil Leadership team decided to
hold a bake and book sale to raise

money for those people suffering in
Morocco and Libya.  We raised £175

which is amazing!
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